
“Discovering, respecting, and achieving the potential 
of ourselves, others, and our community.” 

LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
90 Newman Street 

Saint John, NB E2K 1M1 

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/ 

Phone: 506-658-5351       Fax: 506-658-3779 

_________________________________________________________________   
 

Sept. 17
th

 , 2012 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Sept. 17
th

 – 21
st
. 

 

Are you interested in improving our neighborhood? We have a program for you! Contact Pat Porter at 654-0942 if 

you would like to join us in the Learn & Go program that starts Sept. 24th. Childcare will be covered, transportation 

can be provided! If you are willing to take steps towards improving our neighborhood, then sign up for Learn & 

Go." 

 

The Lorne Middle School Soccer team will hit the Shamrock Field in action against Divine Mercy on Monday, Sept. 

17
th

 @ 4:00 and then Lorne will play host to P.C.S. at 4:00 on Tuesday, Sept. 18
th

.  

 

Please note that the Lorne Open House and PSSC election takes place on the evening of Wednesday, Sept. 19
th

 @ 

5:00 – 6:30. All parents and guardians are encouraged to attend and meet your child’s teacher and the entire staff of 

Lorne Middle School.  

 

The entire Lorne student body will participate in a Bus Safety Presentation during the morning of Thursday, Sept. 

20
th

. This presentation is aimed at keeping our students safe on the road and involves hands-on bus safety best 

practices. 

 

In addition, anti-bullying week is planned for the week starting Monday, Sept. 24
th

. This week will include special 

events and activities aimed at eliminating bullying at Lorne Middle School. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 
For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the April edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 

 

 

 

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/

